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2016 Annual Conference 

The Learning Resources Commission awarded two exemplary practice awards during the 

November conference and also held its annual business meeting. During that meeting, the 2017 

slate of officers was elected: 

  

Chair Kendra Auberry 

kauberry@irsc.edu 

Indian River State College 

500 NW California Blvd. 

Port St. Lucie, FL 34986 

PH: 772-336-

6268 

Vice-Chair Claire A. Miller 

claire.miller@southflorida

.edu 

South Florida State College 

600 West College Avenue 

Avon Park, FL 33825 

PH:  

863-784-7305  

Webmaster Lena Phelps 

phelpsl@southflorida.edu 

South Florida State College 

600 West College Avenue 

Avon Park, FL 33825 

PH: 863-784-

7303 

Secretary / 

Treasurer 

Mia Tignor 

mtignor@irsc.edu 

Indian River State College 

3209 Virginia Avenue 

Fort Pierce, FL 34981-5596 

PH: 772-462-

7124 

The bylaws were reviewed and no changes were made.     

Commission goals and objectives were presented and approved as submitted. 

 

2017 Spring Conference 

The LRC plans to host its second virtual conference on March 28, 2017 as its spring 

professional development opportunity. A call for presenters will be made in the coming weeks. 

The exemplary practices competition will begin during this virtual conference. Changes will be 

made in 2017 to allow for commission fundraising this year, a librarian project show and tell 

opportunity, a service project, as well as the launch of a 2017 AFC Book Discussion. 

Participation from the AFC board in this conference is welcome. Last year’s introduction to AFC 

and the benefits of membership presented by Hector Valle was well attended and very much 

appreciated by commission members. As virtual conference details become finalized, updates 

will be posted at https://goo.gl/ygxG7V  

https://goo.gl/ygxG7V

